	Schools are Closed on
Monday, May 25th
 

	
				Dear Lisbon Families and Friends,
Just a reminder, schools and offices will be closed on Monday, May 25, 2020 in observance of Memorial Day.  The following adjustments have been made to the distance learning schedules to accommodate this school closure:
· All teachers will publish required weekly assignments by 9:15 a.m. on Tuesday, May 26, 2020.
· Students will only be expected to engage in Dreambox and Lexia Core four days this week.
The regular distance learning weekly schedule will resume June 1, 2020.
Enjoy the long weekend,
Mrs. Anoff & Ms. Wright
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